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District 25 Inventory May 2022 

During the regular monthly District 25 meeting Tuesday May 3, 2022 (7-9 PM) Lowell L. (past 

Delegate) will moderate a District inventory using the 13 questions below. All District 25 

Officers and GSR/AGSR’s will participate and are encouraged to ask their home group members 

for any comments/feedback for the District 25 Inventory. 

 
1. What is the main objective of a district committee? 

2. What other activities can we do in order to carry the message? 

3. Considering the number of alcoholics in our district, do we reach enough people? 

4. What has the district done lately to carry the AA message to professionals that can help us reach 

those that need AA? 

5. When we are carrying the AA message, do we try to present a good portrait of AA in all it’s 

activities? 

6. Are the new GSRs involved or is their absence at district meetings excessive? 

7. Who effective are we in our communication with each group? 

8. Do we put the effort into explaining to each group the importance of the function of the GSR? 

9. Do all the GSR’s have an opportunity to serve in all Committees? 

10. Are all the district officers chosen carefully? 

11. Are groups doing their best to support the Area and the General Service? 

12. Are our groups well informed of AA worldwide activities? 

13. Are our district meetings informative and dynamic? 

The DCM emailed the above questions to all GSR/AGSR’s and requested they be shared with 

groups in District 25 and to ask for any thoughts, concerns and comments 

 


